Goldstein Jeffrey J

From: Goldstein Jeffrey J

Sent: Monday, June 08, 1988 146 PM
To: Gzupryna Michaed WiJ

Subject: Seroguel sample request

Mike,

| always get nervous when approving research involving Seroquel’s receptor praperties because we have been
burned in the past. With that said, | will reluctantly approve the request from Dr Richard Alper to determine typical vs
atypical antipsychotic affinity for the human D2 short dopamine receptor, provided we see the data before publication
and can exercise the right to withold publication if it muddies the waters to much more.

Jeff

Jeffrey M. Goldstein, Ph.D.

Sercquel International Principal Phamacologist,
Asslstant Diractor

Medical Research & Communications Group
Ext. 8071
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